For Japanese Language Program Students who will finish their Program in July 2016

Return Orientation

Date&Time: July 5 (Tue.), 2016, 18:15-

Place: Room 201, 2nd Floor, Building 14

Dear Japanese Language Program Students

In just a few weeks your Japanese Language Program here at Waseda University will come to an end. Before your departure, there are several matters which students must put into order. Thus, We look forward to everyone's participation in this final, informal get together.

- Regarding to return of your residence card, your student identification and library books
- Information on closing your bank account, postal office savings account and withdrawing from the National Health Insurance Scheme
- Information on settling utility costs (this includes ending your cellular phone contract)
- · Information on sending academic transcripts
- Scholarship information (Jasso)

- <u>** all Japanese Language Program Students who will finish the program in July 2016 MUST participate in this orientation!</u>
- <u>※ In the case that you are unable to attend, please contact us at cjl-ao@list.waseda.jp in advance.</u>

Center for Japanese Language, Waseda University TEL: 03-3208-0477 E-mail: cjl-ao@list.waseda.jp